Plumas Pines Men’s Club, Inc.
Board Meeting Notes
July 19, 2018

The meeting was held at Longboards at 1:30 pm. Board members present were: John Donohue, Dave Stone, Frank
Motzkus, Travis Humphries, Brad Clark, Kim Roberts, and Charlie Myers.

Past Meeting Notes—June meeting notes were approved.

Membership Report—We have 96 members as of yesterday. Two more have joined today.

Tournament Report—No issue to discuss.

Handicap Report—Monitoring members postings. Forward any Mt. Classic handicap issues to Kim.

Treasurers Report—Current checking account balance is $9,564 and CD is $5,239.

Mountain Classic Report—Entries have started to come in.

Flyers for the tournament have been given to Bailey Creek, Almanor West, Almanor Country Club, Graeagle
Meadows, Grizzly, White Hawk, and the Dragon.

20 plaques are needed for the tournament, Order 5 years’ worth if there is a price break. Low gross/low net plagues
should be an upscale of the flight winners.

Food costs has not been agreed to; very frustrating process. Costs could be significantly higher. Board had a long
discussion on the topic with no conclusion reached because there was not enough information.

Volunteers are needed from the women’s club. John D. will contact Judy Rossi (women’s captain) for help.
Wednesday 8/29 will be the sand and seed day for the Mt. Classic course preparation.

Mark wants to do the painting of GUR and hazards.

Board would like a drop zone established for hole eight water hazard in front of the green.

Head Pro—None

Old/New Business—Wall of Fame (tournament winners for the last 20+/- years) ready to install. VVolunteers to meet
at the club house next Wednesday 7/25 9:00.

The men’s club is sending one team to the zone qualifier: Paul Jeglum, Brad Clark, Byron Hadley, and Barry Mitchell.
Not enough interest in sending a team to the senior four ball tournament,

The mixer dinner was a success. The food charges were $10 for men members and $20 for non-members and guests.
Still not breaking even, may need to increase the charges and also do a better job of monitoring who pays. Need to re-
think this tournament next year.

Next Meeting—Thursday, August 9™ after golf, at Longboards.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm.

Attachments to hard copy of these notes: agenda, treasurer’s reports, membership listing
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